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St Luke’s CE Primary School



 





Mrs Downing is collecting plastic bottle tops for an Arts Club later this term please send in any you may have at home.
Congratulations to Miss Lee and Mrs Greenwood who are both expecting babies and will be going on maternity leave later in the Spring Term.
Just a reminder if you use Breakfast or After School Clubs please ensure you book and pay for your place using Parentmail.
School Uniform

Please can you ensure your child is wearing the correct school shoes, any child attending school with trainers on will be given a pair of black pumps to be worn throughout the school day.
Thank you

Recycling

Don’t forget to return your old Christmas cards to school for re-cycling. Cards need to be in school by Friday 17th January.
Car Parking

We are still receiving complaints regarding parking issues around our school. Cars are parking over the school car park gate and also on the lines of the school crossing. This is not only frustrating but also dangerous for our pupils and families.
Please be mindful when parking around school and respect our local neighbours too.
Thankyou
Diary Dates

Thursday 23rd January 10.30-12.00
Year 5 Pine Shared Learning and Lunch
Wednesday 5th February 1.45-3.10pm
Reading/Phonics and stay and play
Wednesday 12th February 1.45-3.10pm
Reading/Phonics and stay and play
Thursday 13th February 10.30-12.00pm
Year 3 Cedar Shared Learning and Lunch
Thursday 20th February 10.30-12.00pm
Year 3 Birch Shared Learning and Lunch
Friday 21st February
School closes for Half Term
Reception 2020

Just a friendly reminder that the closing date for Reception applications for September 2020 is coming up next Wednesday 15 January 2020.

Applications can be submitted online by visiting www.rochdale.gov.uk/ schooladmissions and the link to the portal for applying is https://parentportal.rochdale. gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/admissions
 

Welcome back to the start of a New Year.  We hope you all had a good break and looking forward to this school term.
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